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General Comment
I am opposed to the "interpretive rule" that would give "specific exemptions" to landfill operators to accept 
and store radioactive waste and to do so with no notice to the adversely affected communities.

This giveaway to the nuclear industry would bypass long-standing requirements in favor of cheaper disposal 
and transfer of waste from nuclear power plants across the country into Idaho. 

The nuclear industry would save money due to the cheaper and riskier disposal and our communities would 
be forced to bear the burden of radioactive waste for generations to come.

Do not weaken the rules. In fact you should be strengthening the rules.
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